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I strongly appose this bill.   No authority should be given to any non elected group or 

person !  

Oregon citizens pay your salary and any bills that give power to non elected groups is 

insane . 

We are done with nonsense bill. This is an open door for no controls and  no 

accountability  

 This should be dropped or put on a ballot. 

 I am not a smoker ; however I would not take another persons right to smoke away  

 

 

 

 

 


